
 

 

Smoking on Library Property  

(Adopted 5/20/19. Revised 3/20/23) 
 

 

In the interest of providing a safe and healthy environment for library patrons and staff, 

the South Huntington Public Library supports New York State public health laws in their 

effort to curb smoking in and around public buildings. 

  

As such, the smoking or vaping of tobacco, marijuana, and other products shall not be 

permitted in the building, nor shall any person smoke or vape within one hundred feet of 

the entrances and exits of the library. This provision does not apply to smoking in a 

residence, or within the real property boundary lines of such residential real property.  

 

Signs will be posted at each entrance/exit of the building, to indicate that New York 

State law prohibits smoking within one hundred feet of the entrances, exits or outdoor 

areas of the library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


